Jean-Baptiste Deroulez

From: Olof Nordling

Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2017 10:42 PM

To: Karen Mulberry

Cc: gac-leadership@icann.org; gac@icann.org; Jean-Baptiste Deroulez
Subject: RDS Review applicants

Dear Karen,

On behalf of the GAC Chair, this is to confirm that the GAC, thru the GAC Leadership, has endorsed the three applicants
for the RDS Review seeking GAC endorsement for their applications, notably Ms. Lili Sun, Ms. Cathrin Bauer-Bulst and
Mr. Thomas L Walden Jr. Please note this endorsement for the record and further proceedings of the

Very best regards

Olof



